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NTM 13/2025 
FIRTH OF CLYDE – HUNTER’S QUAY, DUNOON 

DREDGING 
 

 
 

 
Mariners are advised that dredging is under way at the Hunter’s Quay Ferry Terminal, 
Dunoon until approximately 15th May.  Plough dredging will be conducted using Challenger 
of Leith.  During operational periods the vessel may be restricted in ability to manoeuvre.  
A listening watch on VHF Ch12 will be maintained. 
 

 
 
Challenger of Leith 

 


